
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 28, 2021 

 
 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for the projected titled, “Inpatient Behavioral Health Program at 
McLaren Northern Michigan Cheboygan Campus” in fiscal year 2022. 

 
The entity to receive funding for this project is McLaren Northern Michigan, located at 416 
Connable Ave, Petoskey, MI 49970. 
 

The funding would be used to support a 16-bed Adult Inpatient Psychiatric Unit on the McLaren 
Northern Michigan Cheboygan Campus. Northern Michigan and the Cheboygan area currently 
lack sufficient health care capacity for addressing mental and behavioral health. With a sound 
proposal and clear community support, this project helps fill this important need. 

 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Jack Bergman 
Member of Congress  
  

 


